This guide is for parents
and carers

A guide to NSW school students
returning to face-to-face learning

Information has been updated as at 19 May 2020, until further notice.

Please follow this link for the parent guide, which should address
some of the questions you may have about school operations from
Monday 25" May.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-
education/news/Face to Face Learning Guidelines for Families.pdf

School activities

Teachers will continue to follow the same school curriculum with the
exception of some activities that can’t go ahead for now.

What children can do

e Use the school library

e Engage in non-contact sporting activities

e« VET work placement for Year 12 students is able to proceed from 1
June 2020. Year 10 and 11 work-placement is able to proceed from
Term 3 2020.

e School based apprenticeships and traineeships can recommence once
the relevant workplaces are back in operation

What students can’t do

e School assemblies (unless for critical information)

e School incursions and excursions including camps

e Work experience

e Inter-school activities (debating, inter-school sport)

e In-school activities requiring parent or other volunteers

e Use hydrotherapy pools

o Drink from a water bubbler — bring a water bottle instead

e Students cannot attend TAFE for study but may continue to learn
online.
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